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Date: February 28, 2017

To: Brenda Hall, City Clerk

From: Charlie Thomas, P.E., Capital Projects Engineer
Subject: Consent to Encroach 1617-3

(2109 Brookhaven Blvd)

A standard ten foot (10°) U/E lies along the side (north) lot line of subject property. The property
owner wishes to encroach into the U/E for construction of a driveway. There are currently no water
or sewer mains located within the U/E.

Normally, the Utilities Department objects to all encroachments on utility easements unless the
applicant agrees to certain requirements being filed of record on the consent document. However,
since the impacted water main lies in Danfield Lane ROW, and sewer in Brookhaven Boulevard,
we have no objection to this request for encroachment. Please advise if you have any questions.

ce: Ken Danner
Utilities folder
Jeff Bryant



